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	Mellers Primary School
Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
        Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: 0115 9151796
School Mobile: 07459 682782
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: mellersprimary.co.uk


NEWSLETTER 
Spring Term 3
Thursday 18th March 2021
Dates For Your Diary          

Here are a few dates for your diary:

· Wednesday 31st March: Nursery closed for deep clean
· Thursday 1st April: Inset day
· Friday 2nd April: Good Friday Bank Holiday 
· Monday 5th April: Easter Monday Bank Holiday
· Tuesday 6th April- 16th April: Easter holiday
· Monday 19th April: first day back at school 
· Monday 3rd May: May Day Bank Holiday
· Monday 31st May: Spring Bank holiday



Lateral Flow Testing

Please note: members of a household, childcare bubble or support bubble of school staff or a pupil can now get a twice-weekly test:
• through their employer if they offer testing to employees
• at a local test site, see link for available sites:
https://www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/coro…/get-a-covid-19-test…
• by collecting a home test kit from a test site
• by ordering a home test kit online: https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tes…
When a household member tests positive with a lateral flow test, the member of staff or pupil in the same household should self-isolate immediately until the results of the confirmatory PCR test have been received.
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact a member of the school office who will be willing to help.
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 Swimming

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are happy to confirm that swimming lessons will start up again after the Easter holidays. Due to the sad closure of John Carroll, the children will now be going to the Harvey Hadden centre in Bilborough. This is a fantastic opportunity as the children will now get a full hour rather than just half an hour. We’ll confirm days and times in the next few days.  Please don’t forget: swimming lessons are compulsory at Mellers so please make sure your child has a swimming costume and towel. 
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		Payments

A huge thank you to all of our parents who have paid their child’s dinner money. It is greatly appreciated. Can we remind anyone who is booked in for breakfast club that it has to be paid upfront.

																																					Virtual Coffee Morning

We hope you can join Miss Cannop on Thursday 25th March at 1.30pm, for our Mellers virtual coffee morning. We will send the link to you in a text message. All you need to do is stick the kettle on, make a drink and click on the link! We look forward to seeing everyone.

						 
	
						


Have a lovely weekend!
Amanda Dawson
Headteacher
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